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From the Director, Department of Health and Human Services, requesting authorization to increase
an existing Professional Services Contract with Kane Communications Group by $128,334, from
$11,666 to a total of $140,000, for management consulting services in the Management Services
Division, for the period effective January 1, 2016, through December 31, 2016.

File #: 16-57, Version: 1

Milwaukee County Printed on 4/10/2023Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

